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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A Safer Schools Support Worker from the Children and Young People Team at Norfolk Constabulary will 

be delivering a presentation called “Drugs and the Law” for all year 8 students at your child’s school on 

12/12/2023. 

 

The Safer Schools Support Worker will be talking about different drugs classifications, the law around 

purchasing things like alcohol and vapes and why these laws are necessary in terms of community 

safety and health. We will discuss possession and supply and will continue to raise awareness of County 

Lines and the criminal exploitation of children that this involves. 

 

If anyone in your family wants to know more about the law around drugs and County Lines, go to 

www.talktofrank.com , www.norfolk.police.uk/news/campaigns/operation-gravity and 

www.fearless.org/ 

 

If you have any questions about this session, please email the address above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Children and Young People Team 

 
Local Policing Delivery Unit 
Norfolk Constabulary 

 

http://www.talktofrank.com/
http://www.norfolk.police.uk/news/campaigns/operation-gravity
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